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1. The Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 (the Bill) provides certainty and clarity for women, health practitioners and the community about the circumstances in which a termination is lawfully permitted. It also includes measures to ensure reasonable and safe access to termination services.  
2. The Bill is based on the recommendations and draft legislation in the Queensland Law Reform Commission report: ‘Review of Termination of Pregnancy Laws’ (No. 76), which was tabled in Parliament on 16 July 2018.
3. Cabinet approved the introduction of the Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 into the Legislative Assembly to support effective implementation of the Queensland Law Reform Commission recommendations in its report Review of Termination of Pregnancy Laws (No.76).
4. Attachments
· Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018
· Explanatory Notes 
· Queensland Law Reform Commission report: Review of Termination of Pregnancy Laws (No. 76)
